From: Lance Roberts [mailto:roberts.lance@gmail.com]

Sent: Monday, March 27, 2017 7:45 AM

To: Sen. Shelley Hughes <Senator.Shelley.Hughes@akleg.gov>
Subject: SB96

Shelley,

Please don't raise the fund balance allowed at all, in fact shrink it. We recently found out our
School District has accumulated $34 million dollars, just under $10 million of that last year. Yet,
they are still complaining about the State cuts and want the taxpayers to pony up more locally.

Please realize that the Borough IS THE FUND BALANCE for the School District. They do not
need to have any large amount of money, because they can always go back to the borough if they
need it.

Lance Roberts
Fairbanks
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